
 
 

  
   

 
 

March 9, 2015 
 
 
Dear members of the Minnesota House Health and Human Services Reform 
Committee, 
 
 
The Down Syndrome Diagnosis Network (DSDN) is a national organization that 
supports families with a prenatal and postnatal Down syndrome diagnosis.  Our 
mission is that families be provided current information and support following a 
Down syndrome diagnosis for their child.    
 
 
DSDN strongly supports HF 439, the Prenatal Trisomy Diagnosis Awareness Act.  
This act will ensure that families who receive a prenatal diagnosis for Trisomy 13, 
18 and 21 are provided up-to-date, medically reviewed information about these 
genetic conditions as well as access to support.    Join us in supporting this 
legislation and providing families information when they need it most.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.   
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Heather Bradley 
 
Heather Bradley 
President 
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